From: Diane Finkelmeyer dfinkelmayer@aol.com
Subject:
Date: August 20, 2019 at 9:23 AM
To: Diane Finkelmeyer dfinkelmeyer@aol.com

August 20, 2019

Mr. Alex Damien

130 Deleteild St.

Waukesha, WI.

Dear Mr. Damien,

Please consider this request to be granted a one time sewer water credit. We have recently installed a new sod lawn and sprinkler system at
our home at 1407 White Deer Traiin Waukesha. Our new system is equipped to be fully compliant with Waukesha water conservation
regulations which can be confirmed by Chris Walter at the Water Department. Since the lawn was installed in the first week of August 2019,
we have been watering at the levels recommended by our Landscaper but are now able to reduce that level. Should you have any questions
we can be reached at 720-255-5782 or through e-mail at dfinkelmeyer@AOL.com.Thank you for considering this request.

Sincerely,

Douglas Finkelmeyer
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